KNIGHTS OF COLUMBUS SANTA MARIA COUNCIL 2898 1498 RIVER TRAIL DRIVE GROVE CITY, OHIO 43123

March 1, 2017

Dear Brother Knight,

Thank you for your willingness to help your council, Santa Maria Council 2898, with our Charity Ticket Campaign in recent years. Once again, this year we have another fantastic charity ticket that will make it easy to sell. The top prize is \$414.00 a month for ten years, 2nd prize is \$313.00 a month for five years and 3rd prize is \$212.00 for five years. There are an additional twenty-two CASH PRIZES being awarded besides the top three prizes.

Along with this letter, we are enclosing eight (8) "SUPER CASH BONANZA CHARITY" tickets and a return envelope. The tickets are \$5.00 each and a chance to win one of the twenty-five prizes worth over \$108,000.00.

There are two phases to this Charity ticket campaign. We would like your help by either buying or selling the enclosed tickets. The first phase of the ticket campaign ends Saturday, April 15, 2017 and the final turn-in will end on Friday, May 12, 2017.

If you need more tickets to sell, please call and I will make sure you get the additional tickets. If you need your sold tickets picked up, call me. These ticket sales are one of the few means that our council uses to raise money for our various charities. We receive our largest rebate from the Charity tickets sales that are turn in before April 15th.

So please try to sell or buy your tickets, return the ticket stubs, along with \$40.00 in the return envelope. We thank you for your support to our council and your continued support of our charitable works. Your efforts in the past are appreciated and ask for your assistance, once again, this year.

Fraternally,

Gary A. Eckstein Ticket Chairman 1498 River Trail Drive Grove City, OH 43123-9057 614 – 679-4238 gary.eckman@sbcglobal.net